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Carjacking, Police Seeking Suspects 
 

 

On Saturday, September 26, 2020, at approximately 07:40 a.m., a victim was carjacked at gun 

point in front of a commercial business located in the 5000 block of Williamsburg Road. The 

suspects stole the victim’s vehicle as well as a cell phone.  The suspects were armed with a small 

black semiauto handgun.  The vehicle taken is described as a black 2016 Chevy Malibu with 

chrome accents.  The vehicle has 30-day temporary tags. 

 

Anyone having information about this crime, the location of the stolen car, or knowing the identity 

of the suspects is asked to call Crime Stoppers at 804-780-1000 or Detective Bartol at 804-617-

8160. 
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